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Polly Heintz

From: salger@cpinternet.com
Sent: Tuesday, November 26, 2024 4:16 PM
To: #CI-StPaul_Ward1
Cc: julian@ballparktours.net; michaudmoose@aol.com
Subject: 2025 Budget and Property Tax Levy

Think Before You Click: This email originated outside our organization. 
 
Councilmember Bowie: 
 
I am writing to request that you make every effort to reduce the Mayor’s proposed increase in the 2025 
property tax levy. My neighbors on my block in Ward 1 have provided you with several viable options to hold 
the line on budget increases, which I hope you will seriously consider. 
 
Thanks, 
 
Stuart Alger 
1143 Portland Ave. 
St. Paul, MN 55104 
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